
Dear Camden Planning Committee, I strongly object to the repurposing of the 
Cantelowes play area to a padel court. The sandpit and nearby "big rocks" are heavily 
used by young children including my grandchildren. There is no other nearby facility like 
it. It would be awful to lose this play area and adjacent picnic area. I have spent 
many  hours with happy children enjoying this area. You can't take it away. Best 
wishes,, Nancy Hogg 
 


